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It was a beautiful day at UC Santa Barbara (UCSB). For all
the Puentistas, it was their first time visiting UCSB and for

some, it was their first time visiting a UC. Puentistas
received a transfer panel presentation followed  by a

campus tour. Puentistas concluded the trip by having lunch
in Isla Vista and walking on the beach. Maria enjoyed the

trip, saying "It was big and peaceful with the beach around
the campus " Alexa is considering applying to UCSB, she

says " I really enjoyed seeing the campus. It’s was a really
pretty place and everyone that I met was nice. Honestly,
just the view and atmosphere of the school is making me

consider applying." And Domonic now considers applying to
UCSB "Yes, I do plan on applying to UCSB because they are

ranked 2nd and 5th in Chemical Engineering." 
The purpose of this trip was to expose our Puentistas to

another college and now students are considering
attending UCSB. This trip would have not been possible
without the support of President Dorado. Thank you, 

Dr. Dorado! We hope that we can continue more and more
college tours in the years to come! See more photos of our

trip on the next page. 





Noche de Familia is an event to honor family, friends, and
advocates who have and are supporting the Puentistas 

 through their educational journey. It is also a time where we
present the benefits of Puente. 



For the first time. The Puente Project will be facilitating a
Puente Stole Ceremony. Felicidades, Puentistas! You did it!

Si Se Puede, Si Se Pudo!



Chancellor
Rodriguez! 





Mr. Cedillos is available for online counseling and
in-person. Please email  Mr. Cedillos to schedule an

appointment. 
 

Connect with 
Mr. Cedillos

 

Virtrual or In-Person



The Puente Shell on Canvas
has gone live! Students who
are on phase 3 (post-Puente)
have been added to Canvas.

Puente Canvas will be utilized
to support students virtually 

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit

@puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover
the LinkTree. The LinTree is

updated monthly. 

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu

Please follow us via Instagram @puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support


